

International Federation of Fertility Societies

Fèdération internationale des sociétés de fertilité Federación internacional de las sociedades de fertilidad

June 01, 2015

2017 IFFS International Symposium in St. Petersburg Local Organizing Committee Russian Association of Human Reproduction (RAHR)

Re: Regarding the proposed 2017 Joint Meeting

Officers

President

Joe Leigh Simpson (USA)

President Elect Richard Kennedy

(UK)

Secretary General

Gabriel de Candolle (Switzerland)

Asst. Secretary General

Zi-Jiang Chen (China)

Treasurer

Edgar Mocanu (Ireland)

Asst. Treasurer

Hrishikesh Pai (India)

Director, Medical Education

Paul Devroey (Belgium)

Secretariat

19 Mantua Road Mt. Royal, NJ 08061 USA

+856-423-7222 phone +856-423-3420 fax

www.iffs-reproduction.org secretariat@iffs-reproduction.org Dear Prof. Korsak,

On behalf of the International Federation of Fertility Societies (IFFS), it is my pleasure to express our excitement regarding the proposed IFFS/RAHR Joint Meeting in St. Petersburg.

The opportunities presented to both RAHR and IFFS by a successful meeting are numerous and obvious to all. This will be the fourth in a series of International IFFS meetings held in conjunction with national societies following successful meetings in Buenos Aires and Yokohama aimed at regional and international delegates.

The details of a proposed joint IFFS/RAHR meeting in 2017 will emerge through mutual discussions but attached are the programmes of the aforementioned meetings to provide a flavour of the scope envisaged.

We look forward to hearing your response to this proposal and following this would like to set a meeting with the IFFS/RAHR leadership in order to discuss the details of this proposed meeting for 2017.

Thank you again for your active participation in this exciting collaboration.

Yours sincerely,

Joe Leigh Simpson, MD, FACOG, FACMG

President

International Federation of Fertility Societies